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Regular Meeting 

October 21, 2015 pm @ Town Hall  

 

I. Meeting started at 7:01 pm with Jerry, Lee, and Sibyl present.  Minutes from June annual and regular meetings 

were accepted.  The August meeting was cancelled. 

 

II. Old Business 

 

 Budget is still at $450.00. 

 

 No recent problems with unauthorized signs on the green were reported. 

 

 Mary Ann has been sworn in as Alternate.  Dan still needs to be sworn in.  Lee will need to be re-appointed 

– his current term ends in December 2015. 

 

 Updated pamphlet reviewed and approved.  Draft of newsletter to be sent to residents reviewed.  Sibyl will 

send copies to residents. 

 

 

III. New Business 

 

 

 Dan Romaniello has suggested that he become an alternate since his work schedule has made attendance at 

commission meetings a problem.  After discussion, it was decided that the change would not be necessary. 

 

 Mary Ann Gunning had requested that the commission consider the need for a Certificate of 

Appropriateness for her exterior HVAC unit.  She was not present and there is insufficient information to 

consider the request. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 16.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Sibyl A. Pellum 

Clerk 

 

cc:  Board of Selectmen 

 Town Clerk 

 
 
 

 


